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Jeffrey M. Scott of Archer’s Philadelphia office successfully represented the City of Philadelphia in a federal

court trial, securing a verdict on July 20, 2012, in which the jury ruled in favor of the City and individual

employees of the Mayor’s Office of Neighborhood Services. The verdict was covered in a Philadelphia Inquirer

article on July 23, 2012.
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